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The recent Glasgow Social Tournament was a huge success! We had 20 individuals come to the first 
Glasgow social event, each team getting 11 rounds of badminton. The game saw an opportunity for those 
who have just started their badminton competitive journey. This opportunity brought new, fun social hits, 
getting the first hand experience of playing a competitive match.  
 
This was create to build these social gatherings and bridge the gap between starting and competitive play.  
 
With the feedback from the participants we will be hosting another round of social tournaments in October 
time. 
 
Club Visits 
 
With our season now at its tail end this is the best opportunity to get the clubs ready for the season ahead. 
This time the goal is to focus on getting to club sessions, speaking with club committee members, ensuring 
clubs are where they want to be or have a plan to get where they want to be. 
 
During the break and off season if your club has ideas, goals or just want support in moving forward, please 
reach out to myself, I would love the opportunity to find the club options of growth and playing opportunities. 
 
  

  
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
Coaching Courses  
 
We have had lots of coach development in the last month. Going from Islay Badminton Club 
who had 15 members all take part in the first step of the coaching pathway. This keen group 
were full of energy, and this new group of coaches bring an exciting opportunity for the club  
 

 
 
 
Glasgow Clyde College – Anniesland Campus 

 

The Anniesland students have started the badminton coaching journey. 16 individuals have 
taken the steps on becoming coaches. These high energy group of people are super keen to 
find further opportunities, if local clubs around the Glasgow area have space for volunteers, 
please reach out to myself as I am actively looking clubs these volunteers can come to. 
 
With the off season now on, there will be lots of coaching courses coming. On our website 
for Glasgow area, there will be a badminton basics, level 1, 2 AND 3 all happening between 
May – September.  
If you have any questions please contact myself directly. 


